
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26129

This legislation would establish a removal and replacement process for flood control district commissioners.
Unlike statutes governing the appointment of government officials to other positions, the current statute
for flood control district commissioner appointments by the Director of the Idaho Department of Water
Resources does not provide a mechanism for removal and replacement of a commissioner.

FISCAL NOTE
The time and effort required for any investigation and decision-making conducted by the Director is expected
to fit within the existing budget of the Department. As a result, there is no expected fiscal impact to the state
General Fund.

Contact:
Norm Semanko
(208) 863-7921

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note H0550


